
THE BARRY BARLOW PLAY AREA 
IS 

CLOSED 
UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

 
 

The government has instructed that 
play areas and parks are to close with 
immediate effect.  
 
This means that the Barry Barlow Play 
Area, Maesllwyn Close, Bronington will 
be CLOSED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
Bronington Community Council 
Dated 27th March 2020 
 


